[image: Logo

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]



August 1, 2025


Dear Parent/Guardian of All New Students and Students in Grade 1,3, 5: 

This letter is to notify you that in accordance with state law, all new students enrolled, as well as students in grades 1, 3, and 5 at Smart Academy will be screened for hearing, and vision issues. 

If the results of any screening reveal the possibility of special learning needs, Smart Academy will conduct further assessments in accordance with Chapter 3313 of the Revised Code.  

These screenings are necessary for academic success. It is important for parents to know that screenings are not a substitute for regular medical/vision examinations. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this information, please do not hesitate to call the school. 

Sincerely,




Dr. Robert Aitken
Superintendent
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